North Canton City Hall, 145 North Main Street, North Canton, Ohio 44720
330/499-3986

April 17,2003

Mr. Roy Batista

Law Director

City of North Canton
North Canton, OH 44720

Dear Mr. Batista:

Based on the statements made by the President of City Council at last Monday night’s city
council meeting, there appears to be a possibility that the City of North Canton is
contemplating operating the Arrowhead Country Club property as a public golf course.

Consequently, [ am asking that financial information be provided to council members as soon
as possible regarding the past operation of Arrowhead Country Club.

This financial information has already been provided to earlier bidders and given that council
is acting in a fiduciary capacity for the citizens of North Canton, it is important this
information be made available to all city council members.

Sincerely,

QRued Ootlreee

Chuck Osborne
Councilman at-Large
City of North Canton

ce:
City Council

Director of Administration
Director of Finance



